

## SHIFTING DULLNESS

DAVISON SOCIETY NEWSLETTER
DUKE UNIVERSITY SCHOOL OF MEDICINE

HOSPITAL BOX 2889

January 28 - February 4, 1972

DAVISON SOCIETY ELECTIONS: Davison Society elections will be held the week of January 31. A nomination sheet for the offices of President, Service and Social Vice Presidents, Treasurer, Secretary, and President and Representatives for the rising third and fourth year classes has been posted on the bulletin board in the mailroom. Self-nominations are encouraged. Those seeking the offices of President, Service and Social Vice Presidents should post written platforms on that bulletin board. All nominations must be made before Sunday, January 30. The ballots will be distributed to all medical students on Tuesday, February 1, 1972.

NATIONAL BOARD EXAMINATIONS: Within the next few days a copy of the "National Board Examiner" will be placed in the post office box of every medical student. This issue of the "National Board Examiner" concerns questions that most students ask regarding the National Board Examinations and the Flex examination. The deadline date for making applications for the 1972 National Board exams are as follows:

Part II - February 15 Part I - April 18

Application forms are available in the Office of the Associate Director for Undergraduate Medical Education, 295 Baker House.

ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR SHIFTING DULLNESS: Anyone wishing to place an announcement in The Shifting Dullness should mail such announcement to Box 2889 by Wednesday of the week preceding the event. Any announcements received after noon on Wednesday cannot be included until the following week. Therefore, in order that The Shifting Dullness can be as comprehensive as possible, we urge you to get your announcements in before Wednesday of any particular week.